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Date: December 9, 2016 

 

MUSD LAUNCHES RECRUITMENT EFFORT FOR SCHOOL YEAR 2017-2018 

 
(Maricopa) On Friday December 9th, the Maricopa Unified School District officially began 

their recruitment efforts for the upcoming school year.  As a result of the passage of the 

2016 Override, the District has committed to hiring 50 new teachers and instructional staff 

members for the 2017-2018 school year.  The District is asking for support from the 

community and encouraging all internal and external stakeholders to share the news with 

family, friends and professional acquaintances.  

 

As part of this effort, the District will be hosting a Job Fair on Saturday January 28th at the 

District’s Administrative Office Building located at 44150 West Maricopa/Casa Grande 

Highway in Maricopa from 10:00 am until 2:00 pm.  Administrators and supervisors will be 

present to discuss opportunities and also to conduct interviews for our projected openings.  

Interested candidates should access the District’s online application at 

https://musd20.tedk12.com/hire/index.aspx and complete the appropriate application prior 

to the Job Fair.     

 

For more information about career opportunities with  the Maricopa Unified School District 

please call 520.568.5100 or visit the District’s website at www.maricopausd.org.    
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